
Subject: Re: Introduction to Greg Morena of Pappy's Seafood Restaurant
From: Greg Morena <greg@thealbright.com>
Date: 07/30/2017 07:09 AM
To: Maligi Nua <31681@lapd.online>
CC: Catherine Plows <26926@lapd.online>, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Thanks Lorena, 

Looking forward to meeting you and supporting LAPD….

Best, 

GREG MORENA |  THE ALBRIGHT

310.394.9683 ph  |  thealbright.com

On Jul 29, 2017, at 2:30 PM, Maligi Nua <31681@lapd.online> wrote:

Lorena,

I am back Monday.  I will stop by their restaurant and introduce myself and give
them my contact information.

Thank You

Jt

Get Outlook for Android

From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 3:55:29 PM
To: Maligi Nua; Catherine Plows
Cc: Greg Morena
Subject: Introduction to Greg Morena of Pappy's Seafood Restaurant

Good afternoon,

I wanted to formally introduce the owner of a new restaurant Pappy's
Seafood Restaurant that is scheduled to open in the coming days.

Greg Morena and his family own The Albright in Santa Monica and we are
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thrilled to have them come to San Pedro.  They have meeting space in the
restaurant located at the corner of 6th St. and Centre Street.  They wanted
to invite the LAPD to have meetings in the rooms.  Greg is one of our board
members and an integral part of our community.  Who would be the best
person to contact?

We look forward to having Greg's restaurant open in the community and the
LAPD as partners.

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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